
M O N T H L Y  N E W S L E T T E R  J U L Y  2 0 1 9

Jason and Dana Rongione
MISSIONARIES TO WALES

Dear Pastors, Churches, and Friends,

Another month has come and gone, and what a whirlwind of activity it has
been.  As I mentioned in our last letter, we are preparing to sell our home, so
we've been busy making repairs and doing the "touch ups" recommended by
the realtor to hopefully gain top dollar.  The work is going well though much
slower than we had hoped.  It was our prayer that we would be able to sell the
house and purchase the motorhome by mid-September, which is when we
have meetings as far out as Texas. Currently, that doesn't look realistic unless
God moves in a mighty way, which we know He is certainly able to do.  Either
way, we will continue to do what we can and trust He will work all things out for
our good and His glory.
 
We've been privileged to attend some wonderful meetings over the past month
and to meet some precious brothers and sisters in the Lord.  God has also
blessed us with additional monthly support, bringing our new total to 20%.
We're so thankful for all of you who are faithfully giving toward our mission
goals and want you to know how much we love and appreciate you.
 
We haven't had as much time to spend with the Downeys as we had hoped
because we've been so busy with the house repairs.  However, they were able
to come over and help us a couple of times, and that was truly appreciated.
We've also been able to attend a few meetings together. They'll be heading
out to Kentucky in the next few days, but we look forward to spending a little
more time with them when they return to South Carolina before leaving to go
back to Wales.
 
We know you lift us up in prayer regularly, and we cannot tell you how much
that means to us.  If you would, please help us pray about our housing
situation and also that God would continue to grant us the strength we need to
juggle house repairs and full-time deputation.  We desire God's will be done in
all areas of our lives, and we truly appreciate your help in praying over these
matters.  God bless you and your work for Him.

In Christ's Hand,

Jason and Dana

keep in touch!

 
Sending Church:

Bible Baptist Church
P.O. Box 1544

2522 Gentry Memorial Hwy.
Pickens, SC 29671

 
Mission Board:

Macedonia World Baptist 
Missions

P.O. Box 519
Braselton, GA 30517

 
Contact Us:

2wales4christ@gmail.com
864-905-4671

Where there is no vision, the people perish. . .

Proverbs 29:18


